Gentet, Matthias

Sent: ecember i

To: Gentet, Matthias
Cc: |
Subject: McDonald's Application number 2015/6356/A

Hello Matthias,

Regarding the above application, | understand that McDonald’'s / Cambridge Circus is persisting in
enhancing its property, apparently not satisfied with what they contracted for in the first place.

This time they want to add a large sign, presumably some glowing Golden Arches thing, as if their
existing place was invisible to anyone as it is.

I live next door to this shop at Trentishoe Mansion and already find the spaceship glow of
McDonalds offensive.

And as you know they will not stop with one sign, they will want to decorate with many signs in
time and perhaps add floodlights.

Why did they not include this request in the original application? Obviously because they knew
they were already being greedy and decided it would be best to hide their ultimate plans until they
could slip them past the unwitting public.

This is all part of the sneaky behaviour of a conglomerate and | say No, no, no!!!! We do not need
more advertising on this corner.
Please highlight this objection and file it in all relevant places.

Best for now, Terence Doyle



